
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 419 (HB 170) 2021 Regular Session Marino

Existing law provides for testing public school students for dyslexia.

New law requires public school governing authorities to report to the state Dept. of
Education relative to certain groups of students identified as having dyslexia, disaggregated
by grade and type of education plan, by Oct. 31st annually.  Requires the department to
submit a cumulative report to the legislative education committees by Dec. 1st annually.

Effective August 1, 2021.

(Adds R.S. 17:392.1(F))


